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NON-UNIFORM DAY – 27th MAY 

 

On Friday 27th May, we will have a non -

uniform day to celebrate the Queen’s 

Jubilee.  The theme is red, white and 

blue.  There is no charge for this. 

 

 

 

IF YOUR CHILD IS OFF… 

 

If your child is absent, please phone on 

the first day of absence and leave a 

message (option 1) when prompted.  

Please state the following:  

• your child’s name 

• reason for being off 

 

DIARY DATES 

Friday 27th May 

Non-Uniform Day (see across) 

Break up for half term 

 

Monday 6th June 

Return to Nursery 

 

Wednesday 8th June 

New intake meeting 

 

Friday 17th June 

Father’s Day Celebration  

– details to follow 

 

Thursday 30th June – Tuesday 12th July 

Transition dates – see next page 

 

Wednesday 13th July 

Last day – Nursery parties AM/PM 

Break up for Summer holidays 

 

Monday 5th September 

First day of term for Reception/Nursery 

(Years 1-6 return on 1st September) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SNACK MONEY 

 

Just a gentle reminder – please ensure 

you pay your child’s snack money.  It is 

20p per session. 

 

NUT FREE NURSERY 

 

We are a nut-free nursery.  We have 

an increasing number of children with 

severe nut allergies. 

 

Please do not send your child to 

nursery with nut products in their 

packed lunch.  This includes peanut 

butter and Nutella. 

 

Cadbury and Co-op both sell nut free 

chocolate spreads.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TERM DATES 2022-2023 

Term dates for 2022-2023 can be 

found on our website (link below).  

Reminder term time holidays will not be 

authorised.  Please check term dates 

before booking holiday. 

https://grahamjamesacademy.co.uk/t

erm-dates/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A DAY FOR UKRAINE 

Our non-uniform day raised a fantastic 

£442. Well done to everyone for taking 

part. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTA SUMMER FAYRE 

 

This year’s summer fayre will be held 

on Friday 24th June 3.15pm -5.00pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://grahamjamesacademy.co.uk/term-dates/
https://grahamjamesacademy.co.uk/term-dates/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 HOLIDAY DATES 2021-22 
Autumn Wednesday 1st September to Friday 17th December 

Half term:  Monday 25th October to Friday 29th October 

Christmas break: Monday 20th December to Monday 3rd January 

 Tuesday 4th January to Friday 1st April 

Half term:  Monday 14th February to Friday 18th February 

Easter break:  Monday 4th April to Monday 18th April 

Bank holidays: Good Friday 15th April, Easter Monday 18th April 

 Tuesday 19th April to Wednesday 13th July 

Half term:  Monday 30th May to Friday 3rd June 

Bank holidays: Monday 2nd May, Thursday 2nd June, Friday 3rd June 

Last day of Nursery is Wednesday 13th July 2022 

 SUMMER 

 

As the weather becomes a little warmer please 

can you make sure that your child has sun tan 

lotion applied before coming into nursery and 

that you label your child’s sun cream if you wish 

them to be supervised re-applying it. 

 

A sun hat, clearly labelled, is also a good idea 

for the garden. 

 

Lost property – we have a number of jumpers 

un-named, please come and check if you are 

missing any 

 

Children do not require water bottles in 

nursery as we supply a water station, however 

they do need a drink if they are staying for 

lunch. 

NURSERY PROGRESS CHECKS/REPORTS 

Towards the end of the Summer term your 

child’s key person will share with you an update 

on your child’s progress.  This is an opportunity 

for you to discuss any concerns and to 

celebrate your child’s achievements.  Those 

children moving on to new schools will have 

transition paperwork which will be shared with 

their new teacher.  We would encourage you to 

add your comments to your child’s report. 

TRANSITION 

During transition all children coming to Graham 

James Primary Academy from September will be 

invited to attend every morning (30th June-12th 

July) from 9.00am-12.00pm.  This will be in place 

of Nursery sessions.  More information will be 

provided to parents at the new intake meeting 

on 8th June. 

 

Those children going to other neighbouring 

schools will have slightly different 

arrangements and so therefore are more than 

welcome to attend our Nursery for their normal 

sessions. 

 

Children not due to start school this year will 

continue with their normal sessions. 

Please speak to Mrs lane if you are unsure. 

 LUNCH BOXES 

 

Please could you label lunch boxes as many 

children have the same lunch box. 

 

 
BUTTERFLY RELEASE 

 

Our children loved watching the caterpillars 

hatch into butterflies and we released them 

together. 


